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1st July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to share with you our teaching and teaching support staffing arrangements 

and new classes for the academic year 2024-2025. 

Class Teacher Class Teaching Assistant 

EYFS Team 

Mrs L Clare 

Mrs S Jandu 

Reception Wrens 

 

Mrs N Khan  

 

 

 

Miss S Knapp 

 
Mrs C Rich  

EYFS Phase Leader 

Reception Robins Mrs S Smith  

 

Key Stage 1  

Miss A Wetters 

 

Year 1 Goldfinches 

(Robins) 

Mrs S Imrie 

 

Mrs K Albery 

Phase Leader (Th, Fr) 

Year 1 Sparrows 

(Wrens) 

Miss F Shah 

  

Miss S Cason 

 

Year 2 Owls 

(Sparrows) 

Mrs H Bell 

  

Mrs S Masters 

Phase Leader (Mon, Tu, Weds) 

Mrs R Cogger (neé Senior) 

Year 2 Kingfishers 

(Goldfinches) 

Miss A Brightman 

 

Lower Key Stage 2 

Mrs C Evans  

Forest School Lead 

Mrs C Toms   

Music Specialist Teacher 

Year 3 Ash 

(Kingfishers) 

Mrs J Dwight         

Ms S Shaban   

 

Miss C O’Grady  

 

Year 3 Beech 

(Owls) 

Mrs C Gibson 

 

Mr T Osborn  

 

Year 4 Holly 

(Ash) 

Mrs T Woodgate 

 

Mrs C Farmery 

Assistant Headteacher  

Mrs L Fox  

Year 4 Maple 

(Beech) 

Mrs B Nash 

Upper Key Stage 2 

Mrs J Carver 

Assistant Headteacher 

Year 5 Oak 

(Holly) 

Mrs K Beamish   

Miss E Parkins  

Mr R Pettit 

 

Year 5 Silver Birch 

(Maple) 

Mrs J Smith 

 

Mrs J Howard 

 

Year 6 Sycamore 

(Silver Birch) 

Mr B Wilkins 

 

Mrs N Sisulu  

 

Year 6 Hazel 

(Oak) 

 

Miss B Fawcett  
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Key Workers: EYFS/Key Stage 1 Key Workers: Key Stage 2 

Miss S Hamer 

Mrs P Froozandeh 

Mrs F Walsh 

Mrs O Rowlands 

Mrs A Wiermiejczuk 

Ms P Froozandeh 

Mrs T Jones 

Miss L Liddle 

Mrs A Wiermiejczuk 

 

PE 

Mr P Brathwaite 

Emotional Literacy Support 

Assistant 

Mr P Brathwaite 

Specialist Music Teacher 

Mrs Cath Toms 

Forest Schools Teacher 

Mrs C Evans 

PE Apprentice 

Mr B Kilty 

Nurture Club 

Mrs R Francis 

Miss S Hamer 

Mrs O Rowlands 

School Counsellor 

Mrs S Khan 

Inclusion Manager 

Mrs J Donley 

 

Pastoral Support Assistant 

Miss A Iroegbu 
 

 
Staff Farewells 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Miss Goss who has been at South Hill for six years and will be joining 

the school of her children.  Miss Goss is a highly valued member of the teaching team and we 

will all miss her.  We also say fond farewells to Mrs Tomsa, who is joining another school, and 

Miss Van Komen, who leaves us to spend time focusing on motherhood and also supporting  

her partner’s business.  We wish them all lots of luck and thank them for their dedication and 

hard work at South Hill. 

 

We say farewell to Miss Harvey, KS1 key worker, as she undertakes a university course.  We wish 

her good luck. 

 

Miss Skinner will be going on maternity leave and we wish her lots of love and luck as she awaits 

her new arrival.   

 
Staff Welcomes 

We welcome two new teachers to our teaching team.  Miss Wetters joins Key stage 1 and Mr 

Pettit joins lower key stage 2.  We also welcome Miss Kelly to the office team. 

 
We hope that you can join us on Wednesday 3rd July between 3.20 pm and 5 pm to meet your 

child’s new teacher and say goodbye to their old teacher. We will also have your child’s art 

work displayed in our school hall between 3.20 pm and 6 pm. Please come along to buy it! 

 

Transition morning will take place on Thursday 11th July. 

  

I hope that you all enjoy the final weeks of term, I cannot believe how quicky the year has 

gone! 

 

Finally, I would like to take the opportunity to thank ‘Team South Hill,’ who really are such a 

dedicated staff team.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely 

J Wellbelove         

Miss J Wellbelove  

Headteacher 


